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Aliso Canyon is not safe to reopen.

To whom it may concern, 
My husband and I moved to Porter Ranch in 1995 and bought our first home in 1997. We were never informed 
about the Aliso Canyon Oil Storage Field. Through the years, we had a family and our kids attended Castlebay Lane 
Elementary School. We've had to evacuate due to a fire (that we later found out started by a downed electrical pole 
on So Cal Gas property). We've smelled gas on many occasions (but didn't know we should report it). We smelled 
gas during the October 2015 Gas Blowout. Aliso Canyon has been closed for 580 days at this point and we don't 
need it. Although SCG has suggested we might have power outages, and we all need to conserve, we haven't had 
any. In fact, in January of this year, I smelled gas on my way home from school and called 800 cut smog (AQMD). 
A couple of days later, the community found out (via word of mouth) that SCG had shorted their supply order of gas 
on purpose and claimed they "needed" to withdraw as an emergency measure. 
Please make sure this facility is 100% leak proof and safe before they are allowed to reopen. Our community 
deserves it.
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